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Rainy Weather Reminder 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

At Fern Flower - Nature School, we wholeheartedly embrace rainy days and the many 
outdoor learning opportunities they offer. To keep your child cozy, dry, and ready to 
explore, please ensure they are dressed in appropriate clothing: 

 

Waterproof Jacket: Provide your child with a waterproof, hooded 
jacket to keep them dry during light rain or drizzle. 

 

Rain Pants: Waterproof pants are essential to protect against wet 
and muddy conditions. Make sure they are comfortable and easy to 
move in. 

 

Waterproof Footwear: Invest in rain boots or waterproof shoes for 
your child to keep their feet dry and comfortable. Double-check that 
the footwear is properly waterproofed. 

 

Rain Hat: A wide-brimmed rain hat or a hood can help keep 
raindrops off your child's face. 

 

Layering: Layer clothing underneath to ensure warmth. A moisture-
wicking base layer can keep your child dry while insulating layers 
provide warmth. 

 

Extra Clothing: Pack an extra set of dry clothes, including socks, 
shoes, and underwear, in case your child gets extra muddy or wet 
during play. 

 

Label Everything: To prevent mix-ups, please label your child's rainy-
day clothing with their name. This helps ensure that their gear stays 
with them. 

 

Hydration: Encourage your child to stay hydrated by packing a 
refillable water bottle. 

Thank you for your support in helping us provide a dry and enjoyable learning 
experience, no matter the weather. If you have any questions or need further 
guidance on rainy-day clothing, please don't hesitate to ask. 

We look forward to exploring the wonders of the forest with your child at Fern Flower 
- Nature School, rain or shine! 

Stay Dry and Have Fun Exploring! 
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